
 

 

 

White Bear Lake Area Schools 
School Board Meeting Highlights 
February 26, 2018 
Work-Study Meeting 

 
At the February 26, 2018 School Board Special Meeting of the White Bear Lake Area School Board, 
the following items were presented and discussed: 
 
1. International Baccalaureate (IB) Program Review. Assistant Superintendent Sara Paul and 

Debra Ingram, a researcher from the Center for Applied Research and Educational 
Improvement (CAREI), shared the research results of our District IB Programs focused on 
teacher, student, parent, and administrator perception data. Assistant Superintendent of 
Finance and Operations Tim Wald shared a financial report regarding District IB expenditures. 
 

2. White Bear Lake Sports Center. WBLAHS Activities Director Brian Peloquin, Assistant 
Superintendent for Finance and Operation Tim Wald, and WBLAHS Girls’ Hockey Coach Jerry 
Kwapick presented information about the program’s exploration of an opportunity to move our 
girls’ program to the soon-to-be renovated White Bear Sports Center for the 2018-19 school 
year. Our boys’ program would continue to practice and play home games at Vadnais Sports 
Center. 
 
See the presentation here. 
 

 
Find Board packets and audio/video files of White Bear Lake Area School Board meetings here. 

http://www.isd624.org/pdfs/schoolboardmeetinghighlights/022618girlshockey.pdf
http://www.isd624.org/about/School-Board.asp

